
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
November 29, 2013 

TO:  S. A. Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: M. T. Sautman and D. L. Burnfield, Site Representatives 
SUBJECT: Savannah River Site Weekly Report for Week Ending November 29, 2013 
 
This report serves as a placeholder for the week ending 11/29/13.  Both site reps were out of town for this week.  
 


